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More Than Ports 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 20 – 2025 
 

HARBOUR AND PORT OF MANCHESTER 

DISCONTINUATION OF THE AMMONIA SPILLAGE 
OCCASIONAL TRAFFIC SIGNALS 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the ammonia spillage occasional traffic signals 

that are located 1,000 m upstream and downstream of Ince New Berth have been 

discontinued. 

Mariners should update their records accordingly. 
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